COl ¥,
Llond's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

Enelosure. 8th June, 1932,

Dear Sirs,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 6th instant, enquiring the date and place
of the survey of the bottom of the steamer "PETSANMQO"
in conmnexion with the Second Special Survey No.3.

In confirmation of ﬁy telegram to you
to-day, as per copy herewith, I would explain that
it would be contrary to the Committee's practice to
furnish any information relating to a vessel to other
than the Owners, without, in the first place, the
written consent of the Owners being obtained.,

I repgret therefore that it is not
possible to give the information desired unless the
usual course is followed,

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.
Messrs. The Pohjola Insurance Co., '

HELSINKI.




